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22nd March 2024 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

Year 1 class changes 

Since the start of this academic year, we have had 6 new students join us in Year 1. In 

order to balance out the classes and prepare the children for Year 2 we will be making some 

changes to 1W and 1K. This will be a trial and will come into effect as of Monday 8th April.  

 

Miss Wood and Miss Kent have worked very hard to ensure that children will remain with 

friends, but that the classes are balanced to provide all children with the best possible 

support needed in preparation for moving up to Year 2.  

 

We understand as a parent/carer that you may have some questions or concerns so please 

feel free to speak to your child’s class teacher or either myself or Mrs Young.  

 

Thank you for your continued support as always.  

 

Mr Williams 
Headteacher  
 

 


